May 1, 2012 Board Meeting
All board members and several guests were in attendance.  The meeting was called to order at 8:30 pm.  Minutes from the April 24, 2012 meeting were reviewed and approved.
Bills were presented and approved for payment.  Discussion also held on sponsorship money that has been received.
Transponders will be for sale by the club at $420.00 each.
Discussion was held on rescheduling practice day.  Approval given for practice to be held at 1:30 pm to 3pm on Sunday before the races.  No further hot laps to be run before the races.  Pit gate to open at noon to allow for drivers to come in for practice.
Discussion held on track vehicles and repairs needed.
Discussion also held on what needs to be done before racing on Sunday.
Next meeting will be Tuesday, May 8, 2012.  Meeting adjourned at 9:29 pm.  
